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Our Ref: EF/TMG 

 

23rd Jan 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Y11 Trip to the University of Sheffield Careers Fair 

 

It is with great pleasure that I am able to inform you that your child has the opportunity to 

take part in a Careers Fair. This is to give the students the space to further investigate the 

potential pathways available to them in their next step towards their chosen career, with 

access to advice, resources and seminars. 

 

The trip will be to the University of Sheffield to explore their UK University and 

Apprenticeship Search Fair. Before the event, all attendees will receive a digital pack to 

guide them through the fair and decide how to make the most of their day. At the fair, all 

students will be able to explore the range of providers attending: university representatives, 

apprenticeship providers, Higher Education colleges, specialist institutions and student 

related organisations aimed at engaging and advising students of all abilities and interests.  

 

The event will take place on Thursday 23rd March 2023. Exact timings will be confirmed 

nearer the time, but we would anticipate the whole event taking place during school hours. 

There is a voluntary contribution of £5.00 to students which is to be completed via ipay. 

This cost covers the transport to the event. Students will be asked to bring their own packed 

lunch for the day, students who are in receipt of free school meals will have a packed lunch 

provided. 

 

In order to confirm a place on this exciting careers trip, all students must collect a letter and 

pink form from Student Services. The pink form and payment via iPay must be completed by 

Friday 3rd February 2023.  

 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Emma Ferrarelli 

 
Emma Ferrarelli 
Associate Vice Principal 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reply slip to be returned to Student Services by Friday 3rd February 2023. 

 

Student Name:      Year Group: Y11 

 

I do/do not give permission for __________________________________________ to take 

part in the University of Sheffield Careers Fair trip on Thursday 23rd March 2023.  

 

I have/have not paid £5.00 via ipay to contribute to the cost of transport. 

 

My child will/will not be providing their own lunch. 

 

 

 

Signed: ______________________   Date: ______________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


